
Come and join us:

For more information about the , visit the Working with Children website 
- workingwithchildren.wa.gov.au or contact the team on WWCEvents@communities.wa.gov.au

Visit Working with Children Check Screening 
Unit’s Eventbrite page or scan the QR code 
for details and to reserve your place at one of 
the public sessions. bit.ly/wwcevents202

Explore 
Checkthe

Working with Children

From 10 - 13 June 2024, the Working with Children 
Screening Unit will be travelling across the South West 
region to provide information about the Working with 
Children Check and to help individuals and 
organisations understand their rights and obligations.

South West Region
10 - 13 June 2024

                                   

Join us as we travel  
across WA to 'Explore  
the Check!'


